MINUTES OF A PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING

SALISBURY GARDENS 5pPm 17 JUNE 2015

MEMBERS PRESENT
Councillors: Brian Lucas (Chair), Tony Marvin & Ed Gouge.

ITEM SUBJECT
1)  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
Apologies for absence were received from Councillor Jim Toogood.
In the absence of the Chair, Councillor Brian Lucas was elected to the role.
2)  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
There were no Declarations of Interest received.
3) PusLic FORUM
There were no members of the public present.
The meeting started at 5:02 pm.
4) MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING
The Minutes of the Meeting of 27 May 2015 were unanimously agreed as a correct record by
those who were present at the meeting.
5) PLANNING APPLICATIONS

a) P/00592/15: MEETING HALL, MARLBOROUGH ROAD
It was unanimously resolved:
that Ventnor Town Council sees no reason to object to the proposed changes.

b) P/00591/15: 64 SPRING HILL
It was unanimously resolved:

that Ventnor Town Council supports this application. The new cladding materials will make
some improvement to the appearance of the building.

¢) P/00604/15: 53 GILLS CLIFF ROAD

It was unanimously resolved:

that Ventnor Town supports the changes to this application and the Committee reiterates
their comments made in Minutes taken from its 8 January 2015 Planning Committee
Meeting.

PusLic FORUM

There were no members of the public present

The Meeting closed at 5.30 pm

SIGNED BY THE CHAIR:

DATE:
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